Volume 1, Issue 2

Newsletter Date 2/29/2004

King's Highway Newsletter

Mike King 104 Galion Dr. Columbia, TN 38401 E-mail: mikeking5@bellsouth.net



Lessons Learned as a Mission's Coordinator

Number 1

Always number your tool boxes and keep account of them often.

I think this should apply to your daily life also. Think about the baggage you are carrying that is not Christ like and get rid of it. Your load will be much lighter. Examine you bags (life) everyday and ask God through prayer to help you identify areas you need to get rid of. One of these bags may be <u>Unforgiveness</u>. (Matthew 18 verse 21–22)

I hope to share with you more lessons learned as a coordinator in the months to come.



Pathfinders help the local children of Nargana, Panama with school materials donated by Memphis Businesses.

Upcoming Services

Mach 4th—Word of Life Henderson-ville

March 7th—Haskins Chapel

March 23-27 Springfield, Mo.

March 29—31 TN. District Council Come see us.

Women's Convention

It was such a blessing for Cindy and I to be a part of the Women's Ministries of Tennessee. We were given five minutes to tell about the ministry God has led us into. Many of the ladies picked up our prayer cards and offered to pray for us. We are very impressed with the leadership of Shirley Gould.

Light for the Lost

It was a pleasure to be invited to attend four of the LFTL Banquets across the state. JR Gould did a fantastic job of conducting these across the state and I hear he raised more than his projected budget. Praise God! These banquets allowed us to meet more pastor, leaders, and old friends across the great state of Tennessee.

National Royal Ranger Council

Mike will be traveling to Springfield Missouri during the month of March. Here he will be meeting the National Pathfinder Committee as they make their plans for the next year. Please pray he will be able to assist this committee in a great way. Also pray for additional support to come from Royal Rangers across this nation.

Itineration Trail

We continue to send out letters and travel to meetings across the state raising our support.

As of 2/29/04 we have raised 34% of our monthly support. Thanks so much for your faithfulness.

Upcoming Projects:

While we are itinerating it is a pleasure help some of our Tennessee churches locate needed mission's projects.

We are working with Faith Assembly in Crossville with an outreach to the Kansas City Dream Center during the month of April.

We will be assisting with two AIM construction teams to Arizona in the month of July. One to the Supai people and one to the Apache people.

We are working with another church for their men's outreach team during the fall of 2004 to Costa Rica.

Ridgeway Assembly in Memphis is beginning to plan their team to the Apache Reservation for the Spring of 2005

We are in conversation with Jack Simon, Missionary to Colombia SA for project in 2005.

www.kingshighwayfoundation.org